TO:                         Dr. Thomas Richey
FROM:                  Sabrina Jewell
DATE:                    September 15, 2010
RE:                          Application & Agreement – KDE
                                Child Nutrition Program


Please approve the submission of the annual Application and Agreement with the Kentucky Department of Education requesting permission to administer the child Nutrition Program for the 2010-2011 school year.

An application and agreement will be submitted to KDE pending Board approval.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sabrina Jewell
Child Nutrition Director
Henderson County Schools
sabrina.jewell@henderson.kyschools.us
270-831-8749


